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8th November 2019  
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Year 1 teachers will be hosting a ‘Welcome to the Year One Curriculum’ 
meeting on Wednesday 13th November 2019 to which all parents of children 
currently in Year 1 are invited. It will be held in the hall, starting at 9.00am and 
should finish by 10.00am. 
During this session, the teachers will explain how the different areas of the 
curriculum are covered in Year 1, the key knowledge and skills the children should 
develop during this time and how their progress is assessed.  
There will be opportunities to try out some of the equipment we use in school, look 
at examples of the types of materials used and ask questions. 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
The Year One team   
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